
Back in the 1950's, there was a popular song around graduation time called 
"Graduation Day," made popular by The Letterman.   One of its lines was --
"...we'll remember  always Graduation Day...".  The song recalled some high-
lights and memories of what high school was like back then and the importance 
of friendships. As students in many schools prepare to graduate in these next 
few weeks, one may wonder what these students will remember of their high 
school years. Covid, war, shootings are front page news these days, and one 
cannot avoid hearing of these and how they affect life today. There is also the 
good sharing that has surfaced in the world today--the food drives, marathons 
run to raise money for war victims, items collected and sent, and people helping 
in so many different ways. Another line in that song refers to the fact that mov-
ing into the future, one will never be alone. It is my hope that  graduates from 
this Catholic School and the surrounding schools remember that fact, too. In all 
these daily events, God is still  in charge and walks with each of us, sharing 
the joys as well as the sorrows of each day. The graduation songs of today are 
far different from those of my time, but they still remind us that this is an im-
portant time in one's life--one that will always be remembered.  
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